
    NOTICE OF SCOPING 
 
 

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is requesting public input on the scope of environmental 

issues and alternatives to be addressed in the:  

Environmental Assessment 

Kansas State Univ. Zond Wind Energy Project 
Manhattan, Kansas  

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is proposing to authorize the expenditure of federal 

funding to Kansas State University (KSU) to refurbish, install, operate, and maintain a 750-

kilowatt Zond wind turbine on KSU property north of Manhattan, Kansas. An Environmental 

Assessment (EA) will be prepared by DOE pursuant to the requirements of the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). The notice of scoping and description of the proposed project 

is available for review at the DOE Electronic Public Reading Room at: 

http://www.eere.energy.gov/golden/NEPA_DEA.aspx 

Public comments on the NEPA process, proposed action and alternatives, and environmental issues 

will be accepted until December 7, 2012. Please send comments to Laura Margason, NEPA 

Document Manager, 1617 Cole Blvd, Golden, CO 80401 or via email to 

laura.margason@go.doe.gov. 

http://www.eere.energy.gov/golden/NEPA_DEA.aspx�
mailto:laura.margason@go.doe.gov�








 

Figure 1 – Project Location 



 

Figure 2 – Aerial Location of Project Site 
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Figure 3 – Site Layout (Approximate) 
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